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Hunter, Donielle 

From: ContactThePUCO@puc.state.oh.us 

Sent: Friday. Marcli 20, 2009 4:41 PM 

To: Docketing 

Subject: Docketing 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
Investigation and Audit Division 

Memorandum 

Date: 3/20/2009 

Re: Jeff Jansen 
2287 Quail Run 
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Docketing Case No.: 08-0920-EL-SSO Q 
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Please docket the attached in the case number above. 

This i s t o c e r t i f y t h a t t he images appearing are an 
accura te smd complete reproduction of a case f i l e 
document d e l i v e r ^ in tis« regular coarse of bus iness . 
T e c h n i c i a n _ j S M < - n _ _ _ O a t e Processed, MAR ?. 3 2008— 

3/23/2009 
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From:" webmaster@puc. state .oh.us" 
To:"ContactThePUCO@puc.state.oh.us" 
Subject: 44340 
Sent: 3/20/2009 9:42:46 AM 
Message: 
WEB ID: 44340 AT:03-20-2009 at 09:42 AM 

TYPE: comment 

NAME: Mr. Jeff Jansen 

CONTACT SENDER ? Yes 

MAILING ADDRESS: 

• (NO CITY?) , Ohio (NO ZIP??) 
. USA 

PHONE INFORMATION: 

• Home: (no home phone provided?) 
• Alternative: (no alternative phone provided?) 

• Fax: (no fax number provided?) 

E-MAIL: jansenmj@fuse.net 

INDUSTRY:Electric 

ACCOUNT INFORMATION: 

• Company: Duke Energy 

• Name on account: Jeff Jansen 
• Service address: 2287 Quail Run Farm 
• Service phone: 513-347-9025 
• (no account number provided?) 

COMMENT DESCRIPTION: 

Why does Duke Energy keep telling us we need to conserve energy when they are 
in the energy business? I believe they are on a campaign to charge us more for our 
electric and gas rates as we conserve. 

I believe they want us to use less, so that they can charge us more per imit, to 
increase their profits. 
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Do not approve the latest rate increase. With this recession, the price of coal is 
down and our electric prices should somewhat coincide with that. Duke should be 
lowering our electric rates, not increasing them. 

Thank You - Jeff Jansen 


